
We are so excited to meet you
and have you join us in Tūī Tahi
for 2025. We look forward to
helping you in your learning

journey and creating lots of new
memories. 

Welcome!

Whaea Ruby

Miss Lucy

Kia ora koutou, 
I can’t wait to meet you all and hear
about your holidays. In my spare time

I love to spend time with
friends/whānau, exercise and

renovate my house! 
I can’t wait to begin our school term
and have a magical year in Tūī Tahi.

Kia ora, 

I am so excited to be in Tūī Tahi for

2025. I have loved spending my

Summer enjoying the warm weather,

beach and spending time with my

family. In my free time I like to be

active, eat yummy food and looking

after my two dogs Echo and Luna. I

look forward to meeting you all and

have a great and fun year together. 

Whaea Ruby

Miss Lucy



If you have any awesome pictures
of your Summer holidays, send

them to your whānau teacher to
share when we are back at

school.

Holiday pictures! 

On Friday the 31st January we will have a meet the

teacher pop in. Please feel free to come into your

child’s new space, meet us and connect before the

term starts. This will be from 1-3pm. 

A hat is highly recommended during Terms 1 and 4! 

Please apply sunscreen before coming to school. 

(we also have sunscreen available in class)

Parents are welcome to join morning whānau time 8:40am-9:00 am 

and in the afternoon 2:15-2:30pm.

Stationery requirements lists are loaded on to myschool.co.nz. 

Once on the OfficeMax site, select our school, click 'start' on view the

Requirements List, select your child’s class and follow the instructions

on the website. 

Pop in to meet the teacher 

Key Information

Stationery

We are so lucky to have extra

kaiako support our tamariki for

english language learning,

literacy and numeracy.

Welcome to Hayley and Lucy! 

Extra Support 

https://www.myschool.co.nz/teaomarama
https://www.myschool.co.nz/teaomarama


We love to hear from you!

If you would like to contact us please email us at:

ruby@teaomarama.school.nz

lucy@teaomarama.school.nz


